
                                                                     

 

Free tickets on offer to the Fruit Growers Victoria Conference 

Greater Shepparton, renowned as the food bowl of the nation, will soon play host to the 
Fruit Growers Victoria Conference. 

Thanks to a generous grant from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries & Forestry, 
local growers are encouraged to take advantage of the limited free tickets to the Fruit 
Growers Victoria (FGV) Conference being held on Thursday, 22 August 2024.   There is 
one free ticket per organisation available for local and interstate growers to attend the 
event. 

With this year’s theme of “Improving On-Farm Efficiency through Innovation” we are 
proud to have a stunning line-up of speakers, including two international guest speakers 
with specialties in apple, pear, cherry and stone fruit production.  

Whether you want to listen to the experts or get hands on with the trade 
show and demonstrations that will be taking place both indoors and 
outdoors, there is something for everyone in the industry, from beginners  
to veterans of the industry.  
 
Growers who are interested can contact Mick Crisera on 0427 239 871 or  
send an email to office@fgv.com.au.  
 
Alternatively, you can go to the Fruit Growers Victoria website or the 
following link https://www.fgv.com.au/events/fgvl- 
conferences/conference-2024 
 

                                             

The National Horticulture Roadshow is being delivered by the NFF Horticulture Council with funding from 
the Australian Government Department of Agriculture, Fisheries & Forestry (DAFF) through the 
Showcasing Australian Horticulture Grant.                                        
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